
Y6 Boys Tigers Trust Event

Friday 22nd November 2024 - South Hunsley School

On a freezing cold night at South Hunsley, our Year 6 boys took part in the annual

Tigers Trust football tournament involving teams from the Hull and East Riding

area. After struggling to adapt to the conditions in the first couple of games, the

boys showed what they are capable of with an impressive victory against Airmyn in

their third game - an excellent result considering the same team defeated us in

the Y5 East Riding League last year. The evening ended with another couple of

much-improved performances without the results that the boys truly deserved

and a 4th place finish overall. Well done to all of the children who competed and a

big thank you to the parents who braved the conditions in order for them to

participate!


